
Welcome to the monthly 
newsletter, which will 
provide you with up to date 
information on The Central 
Somers Town Project.

Central Somers Town 
This project consists of 34 
apartments over 2 low-rise blocks 
with a new Community Hall. 
Project start date: February 2023
Completion date: November 2024

Update for December
Plot 6 
Concrete Frame is complete. 
Scaffold is being erected to the 
perimeter. We are ready for the 
envelope to commence in January.
Plot 5
Continuation of the Concrete 
Frame which will be complete the 
end of January. 

Planned works for January
Plot 6
Envelope, Windows and Brickwork 
will commence. 
Plot 5
Completion of Concrete Frame 
and commencement of perimeter 
Scaffold. 
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If you have any questions or 
queries regarding this project, 
please contact : 
Alan: 07976203713 
Helen: 07557 319 884

Plot 5

Plot 6 
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Our investment in the future 
extends beyond these 
endeavours, with over 22 
students from local colleges 
participating in valuable work 
experience on our Camden 
projects. 
We have various 
apprenticeships to offer in 
Electrical, Mechanical, 
Brickwork, Carpentry and 
more to our local residents 
who are interested in kick 
starting a career in 
construction.

These are advertised with the 
Kings Cross Construction Skills 
Centre and Good Work 
Camden.
kccsc@camden.gov.uk
jobhub@camden.gov.uk 

Community Involvement and Social Value
In recent months, we have been 
actively committed to 
community engagement in 
Camden. We partnered up with 
‘’The Little Spoon’’, an earth 
friendly ice cream supplier, and 
treated local residents to some 
delicious free ice-cream. We 
have also been volunteering at 
Castelhaven Community Centre 
where we spruced up the local 
park and contributed to the local 
food bank. 
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